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Santa Barbara County Master Gardeners Present a Free Public Workshop

Growing Sensational Succulents

Santa Barbara, California

Saturday, July 20, 2013

The University of California Cooperative Extension (UCCE) Master Gardeners of Santa Barbara County announced that the organization will present a free one hour public workshop, Growing Sensational Succulents on Saturday, July 20, 2013 from 10:00 am to 11:00 am. The workshop, to be held at Terra Sol Garden Center, located at 5320 Overpass Road, Santa Barbara, will be presented by Tony Krock of Terra Sol Garden Center and Master Gardeners Anne Chewning and Kristin Lewis. 

During the event, the speakers will provide information on the following topics:

1. What are succulents?

2. How do they grow?

3. How to plant and propagate them.

4. Creative ideas for planting in landscapes.

Following the presentation, there will be a brief question and answer period.

About the Presenters:

Anne Chewning is a relative newcomer to Santa Barbara.  Previously she lived in Thousand Oaks and retired after 25 years as an elementary school teacher. She has created ornamental gardens as well as vegetable gardens in her home and for several years had a plot in a community garden.  She became a Master Gardener in 2012.

Kristin Lewis has lived in Santa Barbara most of her life, and has enjoyed the beautiful plants and gardens of the area. She became interested in succulents in her Master Gardener class in 2012. She has great respect for this group of plants in landscape gardens, and enjoys exploring the many creative ways in which they can grow. 

Tony Krock has been with Terra Sol Garden Center for 10 years. He is the succulent buyer for the nursery, and has contributed to Terra Sol having one of the better selections of succulents in the area. He has been a collector of succulents and cacti for years, starting with agaves and branching out to other plants.

About the UCCE Master Gardener Program

The UCCE Master Gardener program trains volunteers to provide information, workshops, and programs for home gardeners. Public information resources offered by Master Gardeners include plant, pest and problem identification, compost production, and cultural practices for growing vegetables, fruits, and ornamental plants. The Master Gardener Program is sponsored by the University of California Cooperative Extension. The program was first introduced in California in 1979. The Santa Barbara chapter was organized in 1990. To learn more about the UCCE Master Garden Program of Santa Barbara County visit:

http://cesantabarbara.ucdavis.edu/Master_Gardener/.

Note: From the University of California and the United States Department of Agriculture in Cooperation with Santa Barbara County: The University of California prohibits discrimination or harassment of any person in any of its programs or activities. (Complete nondiscrimination policy statement can be found at http://groups.ucanr.org/ANR_AA/files/54635.doc)

Direct inquiries regarding the University’s nondiscrimination policies to the Affirmative Action Director, University of California, ANR, 1111 Franklin St., 6th Floor, Oakland, California 94607, (510) 987-0096.
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